
 

 

5th February 2024  

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Re: Lunch Time Clubs 
 
As a school, we are keen to provide the children with additional clubs during 
lunchtimes. As such, we have arranged for SNFC (St Neots Football Club) to provide 
some additional activities for children to be involved in.  
 
I am pleased to inform you that SNFC will be providing lunch time clubs on Mondays 
and Thursdays this term. The clubs on offer are Girls’ Football and Multi-Sports. Girls’ 
football will run on a Monday and Multi-sports will be on Thursday. 
 
If your child would like to take part in these clubs, please ensure they have trainers 
in school on these days. This needs to be a change of footwear. Children do not 
need to sign up to a club – they just need to come to the club on the day.  
 
We hope this will be a good addition to our lunchtime provision. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
A Brolia 
PE Leader 
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